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New playground at Pat Kontista Reserve 

 
 
 
A new playground has been built at Pat Kontista Reserve in Leppington. 
 
The $150,000 playground project has been completed as part of the masterplan for the 
recreational facility.  
 
“Council is committed to enhancing the reserve and making more facilities available to the 
community in the long term,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“The new playground has been designed as a contemporary play space for children and families to 
enjoy and socialise,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
The playground is fenced and features a range of equipment with a rural farming theme. It includes 
a tree house climb and slide, a small excavator, a sieve table, a farm springer and a group rocker 
in addition to seating for adults and children.  
 
 One feature of the playground area is a sand base for the sieve table and excavator. A rubber 
softfall ground cover has been used in areas around the equipment and mulch for the remainder.  
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